FRED POOL, JR. RECEIVED

P.O. Box 1393
September 28,1988 SEP 28 '88 Roswell, NM 88202-1393

0.C. D
ARTESIA, OFFICE

Mr. Mike Williams,

P.O.Drawer DD

Artesia, N.M. 88210

Dear Sir,

Enclosed are copies of the logs run on the Bryam State #2.
Also enclosed is a deviation report. We did not camplete
the well after the perforation on February 11, 1987, swabbed
back with no shows of oil or gas.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call on
us.

Sincerely,

Ll el

Penta Pool



